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Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

 

Elizabeth 

Ruby 

George 

Louie 

 

Year 1/2 
Faith 

Andrew 

Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 2 

Amelia 

Petra 

Year 3 
Daisy 

Raoul 

Timmy 

Lena 

Lola 

Jeffrey 

Mark 

Ieva 

Year 1 

Amelia 

Oliver 

Lucas G-F 

Kyle 

Reception 

 
 

 

 96.7%     ON TARGET  96.7%     ON TARGET  

SINCE START OF YEAR 

Year 5/6 99% 

Year 4 98.5% 

Year 1 97.8% 

Year 2 97.8% 

Year 3/4 96.9% 

Year 6 96.7% 

Year 3 96.6% 

Reception 95% 

Year 5 94.8% 

Year 1/2 93.9% 

THIS WEEK 

Year 2 100% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5/6 99% 

Year 3/4 98.7% 

Year 1/2 97.8% 

Year 1 97.3% 

Year 6 95.4% 

Reception 94.3% 

Year 3 92.9% 

Year 5 92.7% 

What amazing  
attendance 

Class 2  
and 

Class 4! 
Thank you to all the parents  

and carers who have  
brought their children  

to school on time 
every day, both this week  
and since the start of the 

school year.      

W HOLE  S CHOOL  A TTENDANCE  T ARGET  -  96.7%  
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 To celebrate the canonisation of ’Blessed John Henry 

Newman’ to a saint, Bishop Marcus said a Pontifical 

Mass of Thanksgiving on Thursday evening at Corpus 

Christi Church. 

The children from the three parish schools were invited 

to sing and we had an amazing turnout of 37 children. 

They sang beautifully and listened very attentively.  The 

children were excellent representatives for our school 

and were beautifully behaved.   

Well done everyone! 

Thank you also to the 

parents and carers who 

brought and collected 

their children. 
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Blessed John Henry Newman 



 

As part of Leeds City Council ‘Year of Reading’, we invited the talented 

local author and illustrator, Chris Mould, who recently created a  

beautifully illustrated version of the classic book, ‘The Iron Man’.  

During the KS2 assembly, Chris demonstrated his amazing artwork  

skills as he drew a picture of The Iron Man for the school to keep.   

He shared some top tips with children and modelled how he used 

letters and numbers to help create his illustrations.  Chris described  

his journey as an author and illustrator and told the children to  

always keep trying their best and to follow their dreams.   The  

children had the opportunity to ask further questions and learn more about Chris and the 

experiences he has had in his career.  Many children purchased copies of Chris Mould’s 

books and had the opportunity to chat to him individually as he signed each copy.  It was an 

inspirational visit and really showed the children how learning to read and write at school 

can lead to such an enjoyable and purposeful career. 

          

           

 

 

PUPIL COMMENT: 
Chris Mould was fantastic and told us about how to be a good author.  When he was signing my book, I 
told him that he is my favourite author.  He thanked me and said that he hoped to buy one of my books 
when I am older.  Mya, Year 6 

Author Visit 
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On Friday the children in Year 5 took part in Scooter 

training.  

The children worked with Mark from Leeds City  

Council to develop their basic scootering ability  

and skills. The reason for the training is to encourage 

the children to scooter to school as part of our Air 

Quality Project. During 

the day the children  

also learnt about how 

to be safe on the roads 

around us.  As part of the project we 

are hoping to ensure that children and 

adults either scooter or walk to school 

to the improve the quality of the air around us.  

Year 5 
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  On Thursday 3rd October Mr D. visited Year 3 to talk about how to stay fit  
  and healthy.  
 

Firstly the children learned all about the  
importance of eating healthy and regular  
exercise. After that they made a yummy fruit 
and vegetable couscous salad. They learned how 
to use the bridge and claw methods to chop the 
fruit and vegetables and  
discussed how to keep safe while 
cooking. Everyone had a taste of 
their salad and Mr D shared the 
recipe to try at home!  

The children in Year 4 also enjoyed a ‘Healthy Cooking’ session with Mr D.  They 
learnt the skills necessary to hold and cut vegetables to make a vegetable  

paella.  In addition they learnt why it is so important to eat fruit and vegetables  
every day.  Nothing was left at the end of the day - it was delicious! 

Year 3 

Year 4 
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This year Corpus Primary will be taking 

part in the 2019 Shoebox Appeal. 

Leaflets have been sent out in your 

child’s book bags. If you would like to 

take part in the appeal it is important 

to read this leaflet as it provides all the  

instructions you need to complete your 

shoebox donation. 

Inside the leaflet there is a list of items 

that can be put in the shoebox and 

those items that are excluded.  Please 

make sure that all the items are in the 

‘Suggested Items’ section. 

All completed shoeboxes must be  

delivered back to school  

on Monday 4th November. 

 

 

Thank you for  tak ing par t and help ing to  make 
someone in  need f ee l  spec ial  th is  Chr is tmas.  

This will support the  

virtues of CHARITY and GENEROSITY.  

“For I was hungry and you gave me something 

to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me a drink,  

I was a stranger and you welcomed me.”  
Matthew 25:35  
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Collect and win 
with Aldi’s Kit for Schools. 
This September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving 20 primary schools 

the chance to win £20,000 to kick start a health legacy for their school. 

What’s more, every school who enters by completing their Aldi’s Kit for 

Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school sports kit! 

Taking part 

1. Collect. Pick up a Team GB sticker whenever you spend £30 in any Aldi store, 

and bring the stickers into school to add to our Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster. 

2. Explore. Throughout this term we will be using each poster’s 150 healthy 

challenges and further resources from Aldi and Team GB’s education 

programme, Get Set to Eat Fresh, to create healthy moments in assembly, 

the classroom and at home. 

3. Win. Complete the poster with 300 Team GB stickers to receive a school 

sports kit and the chance for us to win a cash prize of £20,000 to build 

a health legacy at our school. 

 

 
Find out more and get stuck in at 

getseteatfresh.co.uk/kitforschools 
 

T&Cs apply. 

Corpus Christi Primary School is taking part in the  

‘GET SET to eat fresh’ campaign by Aldi. 

Please collect any tokens received and bring them into school to 

help us collect enough tokens to complete our Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

poster and receive an exclusive sports kit for our school. 

Thank you for your help. 
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IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

7 Oct MON 
3.30-

4.30pm 
Years 5 & 6 Cross Country Event on Corpus field. 

8 Oct TUE 
6.30-

8.30pm 

Corpus Christi College Year 6 Open Evening. 
The Head Teacher will be conducting an introductory talk about 
the college for parents starting at 6.45pm and 7.45pm.  

8 Oct TUE 
3.00-

5.30pm 

Years 5 and 6 girls are competing against six schools in 6-a-side 

football tournament at Garforth Academy.  

Please collect your child from school at 5.30pm. 

8 Oct TUE 
3.30-

4.30pm 
Years 3 & 4 Cross Country Event 

10 Oct THU 
3.45-

5.00pm 
Parish Confirmation Class at Corpus Primary. 

17 Oct THU 
3.45-

5.00pm 
Parish Confirmation Class at Corpus Primary. 

18 Oct FRI 
2.00-

2.45pm 

Harvest Festival Service at Corpus Christi Church. 
All parents/carers are warmly invited. 

23 Oct WED  
Parent Consultations - Text messages regarding appointment 
times will follow shortly. 

24 Oct THU  
Parent Consultations - Text messages regarding appointment 
times will follow shortly. 

24 Oct THU 
3.45-

5.00pm 
Parish Confirmation Class at Corpus Primary. 

25 Oct FRI 3.20pm School closes at 3.20pm for the Half Term Break. 

4 Nov MON 8.45am SCHOOL OPENS AT 8.45AM. 
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